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20 October 2023 

 

Dear parent/carers 

 

A cashless school 

 

 

 

The school is now cashless. As you are aware the breakfast club price was changed 

in September to include a reasonable breakfast eg. Cereal and toast or 

bacon/sausage sandwich plus a drink.  Water is freely available and the children 

can also have a free bagel if they wish.  Therefore from next term no money will be 

accepted in the kitchen. 

 

Places at breakfast and after school club must be booked and paid for online using 

the Arbor MIS system.  You MUST book in before your child attends the club as we 

need to monitor the amount of children attending due to fire regulations. 

 

Dinner money, trips and nursery fees must also be paid using the Arbor system too. 

 

Card payments are accepted.   

 

Thank you for your co-operation as always 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Lisa Walker 

Federation Business Manager 
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